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Dempsey, Matthew

From: Gracie, Ian

Sent: 15 February 2017 08:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/0437/P

Attachments: M3DEEE9.doc

Please log 
 
Ian Gracie 
Planning Officer 
 
Telephone: 02079742507 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Location Enquiries [mailto:SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk]  
Sent: 14 February 2017 10:21 
To: Gracie, Ian 
Cc: Borough Planning 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/0437/P 
 
FAO Ian Gracie 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no comment to make on this 
planning application. However our colleagues in TfL Borough Planning (cc'd) may have some 
comments as the road is on Transport for London Road Network and will send their comments 
directly to you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 
Infrastructure Protection 
London Underground 
locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
NOTE NEW NUMBER 020 3054 1365  
Auto: 81365 
Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - https://youtu.be/0hGoJMTBOEg 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gracie, Ian [mailto:Ian.Gracie@camden.gov.uk]  
Sent: 02 February 2017 10:14 
To: Location Enquiries 
Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/0437/P 
 
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/0437/P 
 
Y447925 
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please 
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 
 
 
*********************************************************************************** 
The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email 
in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If 
received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. 
Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the 
contents of this email and any attached files.  
  
Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 
Victoria Street, London, SW1H 0TL. Further information about Transport for London?s subsidiary 
companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 
  
Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised 
to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for 
any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses. 
*********************************************************************************** 


